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September 5, 2019

Dear Imperial Valley Continuum of Care Council (IVCCC) Executive Board Members:

The Imperial County Board of Supervisors (BOS) provided recommendations pertaining
to the IVCCC Executive Board membership. The BOS recommended that Executive
Board consider extension of its respective membership. It was recommended that the
Board consider expansion to include members of the public from all five (5) Districts that
are not are not part of a Non-Governmental Organization (NGO), social organization or
government entity. On behalf of the Administrative Entity, please accept this
recommendation for further consideration of new appointments to the Executive Board.

Respectfully,

'

Paula Llanas
Assistant Director
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